
Tomahawk Elementary Board Update February 13, 2024 

Strategic Plan  

February Newsletter 2024 

 

Currently Working On 

Teaching and Learning 
o Explicit Instruction  
o Our explicit instruction leadership team recently met and set our next goal.  

Our goal between now and spring break is for each grade level teacher to 
record a 10 minute lesson and this time share it with a colleague.  Each 
teacher will also fill out a reflection sheet on the lesson.  We want to grow 
our comfort level with recording ourselves and we also want to encourage 
teacher reflection on their teaching. 

Student Relevance Goal 
Redefining Ready – Cesa 9 is designing a template for our Redefining 
Ready report card based on the indicators and points of pride that I sent 
over to them.  A draft of our elementary card is below: 

 
 

Tomahawk 
Elementary School 23   

 
Whole Student 

o -PBIS (Hatchet Pride) 
o We will continue to have both Tier I and Tier 2 Hatchet Pride meetings.  

We are striving for consistency throughout the building with our matrixes 
of expectations being visible throughout all areas of the building and 
consistency of follow through 

 
 

o Attendance 
On February 8th the AMC meeting met and 2 elementary students had to go in front of 
the committee with their parents.  We developed a plan to improve the attendance of 
the 2 students. 
 
 
Communication and Community Engagement Pillar 

• February 14th -Valentine’s Day parties 
• Pancake Man will be here February 20th 4:45-6:30 p.m.  Information was shared 

out and families had to sign up to attend. 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lNUjr230sqH1SmbxtCLkwMYv7qeLjEqJBy9_76L2w4I/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.tomahawk.k12.wi.us/schools/elementary/families/February-2024-Newsletter.pdf


TES Community Sharing Opportunity – I plan to hold a 1 hour opportunity for 
Parents/Community to come in once a month to share information on TES.  The first 
meeting was Sept. 18th. 6-7 p.m. and 8 people attended.  The second meeting was 
October 16th and 3 people attended. Our 3rd meeting was November 27th with one 
person attending.  Our 4th meeting was  January 22nd, 5:30-6:30 p.m. and 4 people 
attended.  Our next meeting will be February 19th 5:30-6:30 p.m. 
Monthly Newsletter – Attached to this report. 
 
Workforce Pillar 
February 13th  Building Leadership Meeting  
I 
 
Communication & Community Engagement Pillar 

 

Communication & Community Engagement Pillar 

 

 


